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Republic of tlje Philippines -
, Jale:
Bepartment of Educatioy

REGION XI ; v
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DAVAO DEL NORTE

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

OFFICE MEMORANDUM
SGOD-2022-027

To:

ALRENE C. CALOTES, RN

Subject: REGIONAL TRAINING OF TRAINERS(TOT)ON STRENGTHENING

Date:

INSTITUTIONAL CAPACITIES OF BARANGAY ANTI-DRUG ABUSE
COUNCILS(SICAP-BADAC)

November 3, 2022

. The Department of the Interior Local Government (DILG)Regional Office XI will be conducting

a Regional Training of Trainers on Strengthening Institutional Capacities of Barangay Anti-
Drug Abuse Councils (SICAP-BADAC) on November 7-8,2022 in Davao City (specific venue to
be announced on separate Advisory).

In this connection, you are advised to attend this activity on official business.

Travelling expense shall be chargeable against Division MOOE/Local Funds, subject to the
usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

Equal Opportunity Principle (EOP) in all endeavors for all teaching, non-teaching personnel
and learners of the Division of Davao del Norte, shall be strictly observed.

At all times, please be reminded of the observance of the new normal Local IATF health
protocols.

For your information and compliance.

For the Schools Division Superintendent

REBECEA C. SAGOT, CESO VI

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Enclosure: As stated

SGOD/acc

Address: Mankilam, Tagum City, Davao del Norte
Telephone Number: (084) 216 0188
Website: www.depeddavnor.ph | Facebook: DepEd Davao del Norte
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Republic of the Philippines ; 10123 12072
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR AND LOCAL GOVERNMENT /28/
DAVAO DEL NORTE PROVINCE

Government Center, Capitol Compound, Mankilam, Tagum City, Davao del Norte
diladavdeinoite@aomail.com

October 28, 2022

DEE D. SILVA, DPA, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
Department of Education (DepEd)
Division of Davao del Norfe

Dear SDS Silva,
Greetings in the name of public service!

The Department of the Interior and Local Government (DILG) Regional Office XI will
be conducting a Regional Training of Trainers (TOT) on Strengthening Institutional Capacities
of Barangay Anti-Drug Abuse Councils (SICAP-BADAC), a capacity development project
intended for BADACs.

The training aims to continuously provide the BADACs with significant knowledge,
skills and attitude to be able to ensure their functionality and sustainability of various anti-
illegal drug efforts being implemented through these years. The localized training teams will
be composed of Provincial representatives from the following agencies: Philippine Drug
Enforcement Agency (PDEA), Philippine National Police (PNP), Department of Education
(DepEd), Department of Health (DOH), Department of Social Welfare and Development
(DSWD), and Civil Society Organizations (CSOs).

In view of the above, we would like to invite you or your representative to attend the

said activity on November 7-8, 2022 in Davao City (specific venue to be announced on a
separate Advisory).

For inquiries, you may contact LGOO |i Marc Voltaire F. Daquigan at 0948-121-5177
or email address at mvfdaguigan@dila.qov. ph.

We eagerly anticipate your positive response to this invitation as we continue to
promote peace and order to the community.

Very truly yours,

“Matino, Mahusay at Maaasahan”
Celiphone Number (0926) 821-4929



